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In the municipality of Gradačac a regular annual Assembly of the Association of Citizens of geodetic
profession "Geodet" was held on May 20, 2017. This year's Assembly was at the same time election one. in
accordance with the already agreed order, Host of this year's meeting was the Municipality of Gradačac.
Assembly session was opened by former president Mr. Haris Bilajac who welcomed all participants of the
Assembly. Mr. Ferid Durmišević, Mayor Assistant have welcomed participants, on behalf of Mayor and
the Municipality of Gradačac, emphasizing the importance and role of Association of Citizens of geodetic
profession “Geodet ". Participants were addressed by Mr. Željko Obradović, Director of the Federal
Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs who pointed out the most important activities of



the Geodetic Administrtion, with gratitude for the invitation. The Assembly was attended by Mr. Ivan
Lesko, the president of the Geodetic Association of Herceg-Bosna who commended the good cooperation
between the two Associations.

Guests were also addressed by Mr. Duško Nikić, President of the Association of Geodesists and Surveyors
of the Republic of Srpska who emphasized the desire to establish closer cooperation between Associations.
New presidency Association was chosen: Alen Mešaljić as chairman, Haris Bilajac as vice president, Edis
Imamović as member, Jakub Kopić as member, Muharem Buljubašić as member, Edina Mujčinović as
member, Senad Smajlović as member, Ali Sinanović as member and Muhammad Abadžić as member.

After the working part a gala dinner for all participants of this year's Assembly was organized.
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